
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Boulevard Décarie scheduled to close 
January 24, 2011 
 
Sir,   
Madame, 
 
Vil le de Montréal would l ike to inform you of  the January 24 closing of  Boulevard 
Décar ie to through traff ic between Rue Saint-Jacques and Boulevard De 
Maisonneuve to permit the construct ion of  3.6-meter collector sewer. 
 
Traff ic 
One southbound traff ic lane wi l l  remain open on Boulevard Décarie, between 
Avenue Crowley and Rue Saint-Jacques, to allow for local traff ic and MUHC 
trucks. 
 
Customers, merchants, and residents who wish to access Boulevard Décarie must 
do so via avenues Prud’homme and Crowley or, as well,  Chemin Upper Lachine 
and Avenue Crowley (new access). 
 
Expected work 
Signif icant work wi l l  a lso be done during the next f ive (5) months at the 
intersect ion of  Rue Saint-Jacques and Boulevard Décarie. This underground 
infrastructure work wi l l  consist of  the construct ion of  water mains and sewers and 
their associated works as well as the reconstruct ion of  the pavement and 
sidewalks.  More specif ic information regarding the impact of  this work wi l l  be 
communicated short ly.  
 
We thank you for your understanding and cooperat ion dur ing this phase of  the 
works. 
 
Information  
Information about the project is avai lable online at vi l le.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers 
and by subscr ibing to the RSS feed. You may also contact us through Info-
travaux at 514-872-3777  between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. or email Info-
travaux@vil le.montreal.qc.ca and get updates on Twitter  at  
twit ter.com/Mtl_Circulat ion.  
 
For further information on the construct ion work on the Glen Campus, please cal l 
514-934-8317 or email construct ion@muhc.mcgil l .ca. You may also visit  
cusm.ca/construct ion and follow the site's progress at twit ter.com/CampusGlen. 
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